
	

	
	

UNDERDALE FOOTBALL ACADEMY 

YEAR 7 ENTRY FOR 2023 
 

The Underdale High School Football Academy (Soccer) has been established to assist talented footballers to further 
develop their level of performance and knowledge. 

The Underdale High School Football Academy Program is fully endorsed by Football South Australia and has close links 
with the NTC and Adelaide United FC.  It also has links with the State Development squads and follows the FFA National 
Curriculum Guidelines. 

Students from Year 7 to Year 12 receive a formal, structured and holistic program where a high level of commitment 
takes place in a safe, happy and caring environment. 

 

ENTRY DETAILS 

Year 6 students may apply to come to Underdale High School as a member of the Football Academy.  All students 
wishing to participate in this program need to: 

§ Submit a written application by the deadline 
§ Provide previous school reports (and samples of school work to support the application) 
§ Evidence of their sporting commitment, which may include a reference from a Football (Soccer) coach. 

Applicants are then invited to participate in a Football (Soccer) trial at Underdale High School. 

Applications for the 2023 program will open Monday 31st January 2022 and close at 8.30am Friday 6th May 2022. 

For application forms and more information please visit our website 
www.underdalehs.sa.edu.au (Special Programs / Football Academy) 

Alternatively, you can contact us on 8301 8000 to receive a 
Football (Soccer) Academy Information Package and/or arrange to join a school tour. 


